
 
[This is being transcribed from the original, because of fading ink.  The original is not dated, but must have been between June 11, 1970, 

when a restaurant contribution of $1.75 per head was said to be sufficient, and April 18, 1971, when the first annual fee of $20 was imposed.] 

 
BREAKWATER IRREGULARS SPECIAL BULLETIN 

 
Dear Skipper: 
 

We hope you are enjoying the Tuesday and Sunday races as much as we are. 
 

You must realize by now that some expense is incurred with these races: mailings, committee 
boat expense, etc. 

 
At a meeting last Tuesday night, a majority of us decided to ask for a contribution of $1.00 per 

boat per race participated in.  Sey Colen has volunteered to collect this money on Tuesday night at the 
Colony Restaurant, or skippers may send it to his home: 50 Frederick St., Stamford 06902.  You will not 
be dunned for this, but your contribution will be appreciated. 

 
Another problem has developed in regard to the tab at the Colony Restaurant.  Most of us have 

been paying $2.00 per head, but for some unknown reason we find this does not take care of the total 
bill.  The last one leaving gets stuck for $5.00 to $10.00.  We don’t have any control over what is ordered 
or how much we are being charged. 
 
 Your recommendations are requested. 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        Destination 
        Dickie T 
        Seabiscuit 
        Arriba 
        Nimbus 
        Pussy Cat 
        Toy II 
        Plastic Fantastic 
        Sue Sey II 
        Amos P 
        Quetchen 
        Wavemaker 
 


